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Protest 

 

Praha, 8 March 2024 

 

Dear Sirs, 

The state Tibet has been violently occupied by People's Republic of China for the 

last 74 years. Since then, the people of Tibet have been oppressed by People's 
Republic of China ethnically, religiously, and economically as well as politically. To 
mark the anniversary of the occupation, we shall be displaying the flag of Tibet in 

Rybníček street in Brno. 

We call on the Government of People's Republic of China to end the genocide of 

the people of Tibet and to return Tibet its independence. 

On this occasion, we also call on the government of the People's Republic of China 
to end political repression in Hong Kong and recognize the Republic of China 

(Taiwan). 

Yours faithfully, 

On behalf of the Conservative Party 

 

Jan Kubalčík 
chairman 

 

Cc: 

Ministry of foreign affairs of the Czech Republic 
Embassy of the Czech Republic in China 
Taipei Economic and Cultural Office, Prague 

Press 


